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After the holidays: Communiqué from the ILO Staff Union Committee 

 
Dear colleagues and friends, 
 

Welcome back from the holidays (at least for those living in the western part of Europe!). 
This time the Staff Union has a lot of information to share with you after a really intense period, 
fortunately followed and balanced by the holiday season. 
 
1. The “No Pay Cut Campaign “ (click here)  
 
2. The Business Process Review (BPR) (click here)  
 
3. Improvement of the Performance Management Framework (PMF) and career 

development (click here)  
 
4. Recruitment and selection (click here)  
 
5. Staff Union support in case of natural/man-made disasters (click here)  
 
6. It’s election season (click here)  
 
7. A new “UNION” magazine (click here)  
 
 
Forthcoming events 
 
You will also have the opportunity to meet with us, discuss, ask your questions, and perhaps join 
us at our next UNION day, scheduled for Friday, 6 October 2017. Our next General Assembly will 
be held on 19 October with the participation of the field titular members. As usual, all Staff 
Union members are invited and encouraged to attend. Join us to share your priorities and 
concerns and to get even more information on our activities through our 2017 report. 
 

__________ 
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